HWB infrastructure Grant statement 2023- 2024

Welsh Government have provided extensive support to develop the digital infrastructure across Welsh Education. Pontlliw Primary School has prioritised digital learning and have invested over the years in its digital technology. The HWB grant enables the school to continue to improve the schools digital learning experience offer and plan for the future of digital learning. Digital learning is an integral part of the new Curriculum for Wales is now a integral part of our pupils everyday lives. This years grant allocation will be used to provide improve and update our digital technology.

Grant Allocation = £4,461.7
· Order Value = £4,460.95
· Items Ordered:
· X5 Laptops
· X5 Chromebooks
· X1 Display touch screen for class
· X3 bracket sets
· X4 headphones and storage cases. 

